
The Hub 

Our officers for 2018 and beyond! President, Rocky Ro-

denberg; Vice President, Lani Okalani; Treasurer, Laura 

Louise Rosenfelt, and Secretary, Marcie Odom.  Help wel-

come the new officers aboard and be nice to Rocky!! 
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Inside this issue: 

• Next Club Meeting on 

Tuesday, November 

6th at Clarette’s. 5:30 

for dinner, and the meet-

ing will start no earlier 

than 6:45 and 23 sec-

onds.    

• You may notice that we 

have a new Hub editor. 

It’s me!! Tomas.  If you 

have anything to submit, 

contact me at  

   tomdeccio@charter.net  

 

 

Hi Everyone, 

Well crud! Summer is over and fall has set in. 
Leaves are coming down at their leisure making 
us wait to blow or rake them all away. For me 
personally, I have one tree that has completely 
dropped all of it’s leaves (red maple).  I have 2 
other regular maple trees with those stupid heli-
copters and they have barely dropped anything 
yet. I also have one nice oak tree that is about 
half done so far.  C’mon, lets git ’er done al-
ready!!!  :) Whew, I feel better now.   
 
On a sad note, I am sure that most of you know 
we lost another member this past month. Dave 
Piper passed away. He always had a smile on his 
face and seemed to be up to mischief most of the 
time. He will be missed. Rest in peace, my friend, 
we’ll take it from here.  

mailto:tomdeccio@charter.net


Car Facts... 
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• The last car with a cassette player was the Ford Crown Vic in 2011. 

• The names of all Lamborghini’s cars are derived from the world of bullfighting. The Diablo and Murcielago are 

both the names of famous bulls, while the Estoque is the style of sword that Matadors use. 

• The heaviest limousine weighs over 50,000 pounds. It has 3 lounges, a bar, and can carry up to 40 people. 

• The word “car” is from the Latin carrum, which originally meant a “two-wheeled Celtic war chariot.” The Latin is 

further derived from the Proto-Indo-European root *kers- “to run. 

• A car is stolen in the United States every 45 seconds. 

• The first cars didn’t have a steering wheel. People had to steer them with a lever. 

• A dashboard was initially a piece of wood attached to a horse drawn carriage to prevent mud from splattering up 

from the horses and onto the driver. 

• The “Flatmobile” holds the record for the world’s lowest street-legal car at just 19 inches high. 

• The most often stolen car in the United States is the Honda Accord. Rounding out the top five are the Honda 

Civic, the Ford Pickup (full size), the Chevrolet Pickup (Full Size), and the Toyota Camry. 

• Approximately 5 months of a person’s life is spent waiting in a car at red lights. 

• About 165,000 cars are produced each day, which is equivalent 60 million cars per year. 

• Daniel Craig, as a reward for playing James Bond, can take any Aston Martin from the factory for the rest of his 

life. 

• Lamborghini gave the Italian state the world’s fastest police car in 2008. It had a video surveillance system, gun 

racks, a defibrillator, and an organ transplant cooler. They crashed it a year later. 

• In 1668, Ferdinand Verbiest, a Flemish member of a Jesuit mission in China, constructed the first known auto-

mobile. It was just 2-feet long and steam powered. 

• U.S. highway congestion costs over $160 billion a year, including wear and tear on vehicles, gas burned while 

idling, and lost productivity. 

• More men than women die each year in car accidents, most likely because men typically drive more miles than 

women and are more likely to engage in riskier driving practices. 
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Market Place 
** For Sale: 1965 Ford F250, 300 ci straight 6. Runs great, asking $2000. if interested, contact David Eaton at 509 520 
8454. 

 

*** For Sale: Set of 4 Grand Prix Radials, P235/70R15 on Modern 15x7 Aluminum Rims with center caps. Fits Mopar 

5 on 4.5.  $275 (price reduced), contact Dave Taylor if interested at 509 200 9542 or 68satellite@charter.net  

*** Need some upholstery work? Call Reatta Interiors. Dennis Chryst is in our club and is the proprietor. Click his 

name to send him an e-mail, or call him at 541-310-9527. He does custom interiors, street rod interiors, embroidery, 

specialist, and aviation interiors. 

mailto:dachryst88@gmail.com?subject=Upholstery%20Work
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What’s Been Going On This Month? 

Little fire side chat at Linda 

Newton’s house...with ice 

cream!! 

Car show at Columbia Crest Winery in Paterson. It was 

a nice day for the first part of October. In the picture to 

the left, everyone is smiling...except for Mr Charlo. 

Hmmmm... 
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Cruisers 2018 Schedule 
Meet times are 5:30...unless you decide to come at lunch time and stake out your seat!  And usually, there is ice cream 

afterwards!  Del???  

Friday, November 2nd - Jimmy Johns/Pizza Hut 

Friday, November 9th - Pacific Express 

Friday, November 16th - Dairy Queen, Milton Freewater 

Saturday, November 17th - Shari’s for Breakfast at 9am 

Friday, November 23rd - No cruise, Thanksgiving Weekend 

Friday, November 30th - Arby’s 

Friday, December 7th - “A Day that will Live in Infamy” - McDonalds Isaacs 

Friday, December 14th - Smith’s 

Friday, December 21st - No Cruise...too close to Christmas apparently   

Friday, December 28th - El Sombrero @ 2nd/Oak...not too close to New Year’s apparently 

 

Upcoming events... 
Here are some upcoming car shows and stuff… 

I think we are done for the season. If someone has anything, let me know. 

 

** For more information, check the website for links to these cars shows and more. 



Walla Walla Cruisers 

P.O. Box 1383 

Walla Walla, WA 99362 
 

We’re on the web! 

WWW.WALLAWALLACRUISERS.COM 

 

 

For submissions to the newsletter, please email the editor  

 

tomdeccio@charter.net 

The Hub 

The Hub Newsletter needs  

your pictures and reports 

of car shows and events 

you attend.   

Submit to: The Hub Editor: 

tomdeccio@charter.com      

Participation is required to  is 
required to maintain a good 
club.  b.   

  

 

Bow Tie Cool & Super Sport Attitude! 

http://www.wallawallacruisers.com
mailto:tomdeccio@charter.net
mailto:tomdeccio@charter.net

